
Open Records Information Provided By The Iowa Lottery In 
February 2021 

(On average, responses were provided within 3 calendar days.) 
 
On Feb. 1, Client First Settlement Funding of Boca Raton, Fla., requested a list of 
annuity winners and any new or updated court orders for January 2021. That same day, 
the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. There was no 
charge for this request.  
 
On Feb. 1, NuPoint Funding LLC of Boca Raton, Fla., requested a list of annuity 
winners for January 2021 to present and any new or updated court orders for January 
2021. That same day, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested 
information. There was no charge for this request.  
 
On Feb. 4, Sieda Behavioral Health and Treatment Services of Ottumwa requested total 
Iowa Lottery sales for 2018 and 2020 in these counties: Davis, Van Buren, Jefferson, 
Keokuk, and Mahaska. The treatment center also requested the number of Iowa Lottery 
retailers for 2018 and 2020 in the same counties. That same day, the Iowa Lottery 
provided one email with the requested information. There was no charge for this 
request. 
 
On Feb. 5, Sieda Behavioral Health and Treatment Services of Ottumwa requested total 
Iowa Lottery sales for 2018 and 2020 in these counties: Appanoose, Lucas, Monroe, 
Wapello, and Wayne. The treatment center also requested the number of Iowa Lottery 
retailers for 2018 and 2020 in the same counties. On Feb. 10, the Iowa Lottery provided 
one email with the requested information. There was no charge for this request. 
 
On Feb. 8, Tommy Peacock of Lakeland, Fla., requested an image of the Iowa 
Powerball ticket that split the $687.8 million jackpot in the game’s drawing on Oct. 27, 
2018, with a ticket purchased in New York. On Feb. 12, the Iowa Lottery provided one 
email with the requested information. There was no charge for this request. 
 
On Feb. 15, Villanova University of Villanova, Pa., requested weekly Powerball and 
Mega Millions sales broken down by county for the past 10 years. On Feb. 18, the Iowa 
Lottery provided one email with the requested information. There was no charge for this 
request. 
 
On Feb. 26, Stifel Investment Services of New York, N.Y., requested monthly Iowa 
Lottery sales data as well as the terms on the Iowa Lottery’s contracts for its statewide 
gaming system and instant-scratch ticket printing. That same day, the Iowa Lottery 
directed the company to the lottery’s website where its monthly sales data is posted. 
And on March 5, the lottery sent one email with the requested contracts. There was no 
charge for this request. 
 



On Feb. 26, J.G. Wentworth Co. of Chesterbrook, Pa., requested a list of annuity 
winners and any new or updated court orders for Jan. 1, 2021, to present. That same 
day, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. There was no 
charge for this request. 
 
On Feb. 27, Mitchell Friend requested details about the retail location where a ticket in 
the “$100,000 Mega Crossword” scratch game was checked. On March 1, the Iowa 
Lottery provided one email with the requested information. There was no charge for this 
request. 
 
   


